
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO 

MODIFY BUILDING CODES 

Notice is hereby given that the South Carolina Building Codes Council intends to 
modify the building codes listed below for use in the State of South Carolina. 

2021 Edition of the International Building Code 
2021 Edition of the International Residential Code 
2021 Edition of the International Fire Code 
2021 Edition of the International Plumbing Code 
2021 Edition of the International Mechanical Code 
2021 Edition of the International Fuel Gas Code 
2020 Edition of the National Electrical Code 

Interested persons may submit written comments until September 22, 2021, to:

Contact.BCC@llr.sc.gov
South Carolina Building Codes Council 
PO Box 11329 
Columbia, SC 29211-1329 

Additional information and the Modification Request Form can be found on the 
Council's website: www.llr.sc.gov/bcc. 

NOTICE TO BUILDING OFFICIALS 

Section 6-9-40(A)(1) of the South Carolina Code of Laws, 1976 as Amended, 
requires this notice to be prominently displayed in the public area of the Building 
Inspection Department. 

www.llr.sc.gov/bcc



